
HUSKY STUDENT OF
THE MONTH

Phys­Ed
Ethan S.

The Physical Education Department would like to congratulate 
Ethan Slocombe for being awarded student of the month. Ethan is 

an extremely positive individual who works hard every day in 
Physical Education. He is also very eager to help out whenever help 

is needed and to also try new games and activities in class. 
Congrats Ethan!




